
 

Update: Salary negotiations 
 

Members will recall that the PSA tabled a 12% demand for 2020/2-salaries increments and other 

conditions of service. The employer offered 0%. There was no improvement at the next meeting and 

parties reached a deadlock. In the previous Informus, members were informed that the matter was 

referred to the CCMA and that they wwould be informed of the date for conciliation.  

 

The PSA would like to inform members that conciliation has been scheduled for 24 December 2020. 

The PSA urges members to be prepared to embark industrial action should parties not be able to 

settle the matter during conciliation. Members will be updated on developments. 
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